
11849 – 238B Street, Maple Ridge, BC V4R 2T8   

Phone: 604-463-3035        Fax: 604-463-0667 

http://elementary.sd42.ca/alexanderrobinson 

 

Principal:  Mr. Ramin Mehrassa   

Vice Principal:  Mrs. Olivia Berry 

                        
 
 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER HOURS: 

 

Our school office will reopen on Monday August 26, 2024.  Office hours are Monday 

through Friday from 8:00am – 3:00pm.  We will be closed on Monday September 2, 2024 

for the statutory holiday. 

 

The schools opening day for students is on Tuesday September 3, 2024 with a delayed 

start at 12:30pm.  Students will be in session from 12:30pm-2:20pm.  Students will be 

returning to their last year’s teacher for the afternoon.  New students will be in the library 

for special welcoming Activities. 

 

Regular instructional hours (8:30am – 2:20pm) begin on Wednesday, September 4th. 

 

 

NEW KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS: 

 

All Gradual Entry Information for new incoming Kindergarten students was sent out at 

the end of June.  If you did not receive this information, please call the school office 

when we reopen during the last week of August. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone back on the 3rd.   

 

Enjoy your summer holidays.   

 

 

 

The Staff of Alexander Robinson Elementary 
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